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PSB Releases Rs. 23 Million Grant to Support Pakistan Hockey Team's Participation in 

Asian Champions Trophy 

 

Islamabad, 18th September 2024: In a significant step towards bolstering the national 

sport, the Pakistan Sports Board (PSB) has released an amount of Rs. 23 million to the 

Pakistan Hockey Federation (PHF) to support the Pakistan Hockey Team's participation 

in the Asian Champions Trophy. This financial assistance comes as a crucial support to 

ensure the team's performance and competitiveness at the international level. 

 

The PSB and ministry of IPC had also released a special grant of Rs. 96.65 million to the 

PHF in the last six months for participating in different international tournaments, 

reinforcing its commitment to the development of hockey in Pakistan.  

 

This financial support is yet another sign of commitment of PSB's in promoting hockey 

and fostering a competitive environment for Pakistan's athletes on the international stage. 


